
Abbot’s Hall Primary School  

Open Days 
 

If you have a child starting school in            

September 2025, come along to visit our 

school  on one of our open days: 

October 3rd at 9.30am 

November 12th at 9.30am 

November 21st at 9.30am 

December 2nd at 10am 

Visits will be approximately 1 hour where you 

will see our fantastic Reception classrooms, 

outdoor spaces and have an opportunity to 

ask questions. 

Contact the school office to reserve your 

place: 

Tel no: 01449 612818 or email:                                     

office@abbotshall.suffolk.sch.uk     

Danescourt Avenue, Stowmarket, Suffolk   

IP14 1QF 


